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Dear Mrs. Ellis:

In accordance with our phone conversation of February 8,1978, enclosed
is a copy of:

1. the Lewis Committee Report (NUREG/CR-0400);

2. the Commission's policy statement regarding the Lewis
Committee's review of the Reactor Safety Study
(WASH-1400);

3. the Staff's letter to Mr. R. J. Gary of Texas Utilities
Generating Company and attached notice of opportunity
for hearing, dated January 26,1979, (published in the
Federal Register on February 5,1979); a copy of which
was sent to you that date:

4. the NRC Staff's Final Environmental Statement related
to the construction of Comanche Peak, Units 1 and 2

issued in June 1974, and,

5. the NRC Staff's Safety Evaluation Report for Comanche
Peak Units 1 and 2 issued in September 1974, and
Supplement No.1 thereto, issued in November 1974.

If I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.
.

Sincerely,

; Qtgfg .J' [k &,
Lawrence J. Chandler
Counsel for NRC Staff

'Enclosure: As stated
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